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Legal Notice 

 
Please Take Notice:  That the Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will be 
holding a Public Hearing at the regular Village Board meeting Tuesday, April 10, 
2012 at 7:00 pm.  The Public Hearing is on the adoption of Local Law #1-2012 Flood 
Damage Prevention.  Copies of the proposed law will be available at the Village 
Hall, 76 East Market St., Rhinebeck, NY.  Public comments are welcome at the 
meeting or in writing.  
 
Gail Haskins  
Village Clerk    

 
 
 
 
 


